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Foxy-PICU’s to-do list 

Oxy-PICU Study Team 
Email: oxyPICU@icnarc.org 

Telephone: 020 7269 9277 

June - Finish recruitment 

July - Complete data entry & data validation 

Late July - Database lock 

August - Analysis; TSC & 

DMEC meetings  

September - Feedback 

meeting 

Late September - Sun, sea, 

sand 
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Recruitment headliners 

  Contact us... 

 

Line-up 

Patients recruited 

06:00 —12:00 21 

12:00 — 18:00 37 

18:00 — 00:00 26 

00:00 — 06:00 21 

Latecomers  
The Trial Steering Committee raised the im-

portance of collecting Hb values to understand 

any interaction with the safety or efficacy of 

permissive hypoxia. A secondary issue of an  

influence of permissive hypoxia on HbF  

measurements was also discussed.  Therefore, 

we will be asking you to collect Hb and HbF 

measurements for all  randomised patients. 

 

Please enter one Hb and one HbF measurement 

per day for all patients. It is expected these will 

be taken at the same time as the daily PaO2  

values, but we will discuss with individual sites. 

 

We will let you know as soon as the web portal 

has been updated. Until then, please feel free to 

record values on paper CRFs or an Excel  

spreadsheet. 

The sun is starting to set on Oxy-PICU - our  

target is to reach 120, as of 13th June we have 

105 patients. Can we meet the target before  

festival season begins?!  

As we reach the end of the road, please make 

sure your data is entered on to MACRO so we can 

start analysis as soon as possible.  

Thank you so much for your hard work so far.  

Oxy-PICU 

GOSH Children’s Charity 235825 •  IRAS 212228 •  ClinicalTrials.gov NCT03040570  

Finish what you started  


